
             Weekly News     Focus Areas for the Week 
-Sarah, Plain and Tall-we have started our Literature 
Circles.  The students seem to be enjoying the story.  We 
will continue to read and work on this book through March 
1.  Following the completion of the book, we will watch the 
movie and compare it to the book.  If the students do not 
finish the literature circle work during the school day, they 
will be expected to bring it home to finish.  Please help 
them remember to return it to school each day.  We will be 
working in the packet every day. 

-Thursday, the students will be taking a quiz on the 
Southeast region.  They will be asked to locate the states 
and their capitals.  In Google classroom, there are practice 
games to help them prepare if they wish.  

-No spelling test this week.  The students will have a test 
on Thursday, March 3 on vocabulary from Sarah Plain and 
tall.  They will need to know spelling and definition. 

-Reminder No school on Monday and Tuesday.  Hope 
everyone enjoys the Mid Winter Break.

–Classroom supplies-we are in need of Lysol wipes, 
spoons, and napkins.  Any donations would be greatly 
appreciated.  These items are used daily for our lunch time.

 Important Dates
Monday-No School 
Tuesday-No School 
Thursday-Southeast States and Capital Test
Friday- Mass; 

Religion-Corporal Works of Mercy
Math-Comparing Fractions
Reading-Sarah Plain and Tall
Science-Food Chains/Webs
Social Studies-Southeast Regions Review/Test
English-Prepositions and Prepositional Phrases 
Phonics-Breaking words into syllables
Spelling-Vocabulary

                         Spelling Test March 3        

February 21-25, 2022
Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time
The Lord is kind and merciful.   Psalm 103:1


